
Students are going to create a purple memorial border, in Mrs 

Lloyd’s memory outside where she worked.  We are appealing 

for donations of purple flowering shrubs or plants from 

Monday 23 April as work will start on Thursday. 

We have raised £839.00 for Myositis UK and just short of our 

£1000 Just Giving target.  If you would like to donate please 

visit: www.justgiving.com/fundraising/the-henry-cort-

community-college. 

News of Mrs Lloyd’s death in January 

was received with great sadness by the 

college community but it is a testimony 

to the strength of relationships which 

brought Henry Cort together.  The love 

and care expressed for Mrs Lloyd’s 

family and the college was indeed 

humbling and we will be forever grateful 

to staff, students, families and friends 

for the way they have supported each 

other at such a difficult time. 


